Welcome To
New Mexico Eyecare!

Office Policies
Thank you for choosing New Mexico Eyecare as your vision care provider.  We are pleased to provide you with the most comprehensive services to ensure the health and wellbeing for your eyes.  We provide quality eyewear at affordable prices.  Our friendly, knowledgeable and caring staff is here to help you choose the best eyewear possible that will fit your personal lifestyle. Furthermore, we will do our best to accommodate your needs.  Here at New Mexico Eyecare, we feel as though education is the key to understanding your personal eye health, glasses and contact lenses.  We pride ourselves on giving you, the patient, a positive educational experience.  
As part of this experience, allow us to inform you of our office policies.  Just like any medical office, we do have policies in place to ensure the best possible visit for you and other patients.  Due to the nature of insurance companies, your policy may have changed before you have been notified.  For this reason, we ask that your insurance information be given to us at least 24 hours prior to your appointment giving us ample time to verify your benefits.  If your insurance information is not given to us in the designated amount of time, you have the option to self pay and seek reimbursement at your own leisure.  In order to provide you with the most comprehensive care, our liability insurance requires that you update all medical forms once a year.  Just like insurance companies, contact lens manufacturers also have their own policies.  We are unable to accept any open boxes of contacts in our office.  We will gladly give you the information needed to return or express your concerns about a problem with your contact lenses to the manufacture.   For contact lens wearers, it is important to know that the eye exam is different from the contact lens fitting which is subject to a separate charge.  Once your contact lens order arrives to our clinic, our staff will contact you promptly.  There is a one month window to acquire your prescription before being sent back to the manufacture.  Due to the sensitivity and detail of an eye exam, it is in your best interest to make childcare arrangements to ensure the precise calculations of your prescription.  If you need to cancel your appointment, please give us and other patients the courtesy of contacting our office at least 24 hours prior to your visit.   Failure to show for your appointment will result in an office visit charge.  Like any medical facility, all professional fees must be paid in full at the time of service. In addition, there are no refunds; only in house credit is available.  Again, please help us help you.  Thank you for your cooperation.  We hope you have a fun and positive experience here at New Mexico Eyecare.  
Signature_____________________________________________
Date_____________  
I authorize that I have read, understood, and comply with New Mexico Eyecare’s office policies.
